
 

 

 

Barum Class - Home learning week ending 10th March 

Barum class have enjoyed changing our English text How to Wash a Woolly Mammoth into 

How to Wash a Hairy Chimpanzee this week! They have generated some funny ideas for the 

new set of instructions, ready to write the new version next week. 

In Design and Technology, we have been designing a moving toy. The children were very 

creative and thought about the materials and tools they would need to make their designs. 

In music, the children listened to and appraised ‘Mars’ from the ‘Ten Planets’ by Gustav 

Holst. We thought about how the music made us feel and drew pictures, we then explored 

the different tempos and dynamics within the music and started to think about which 

instruments we could hear in the orchestra. 

We have been learning to divide by sharing this week and have also been using our 2 times 

table facts to solve multiplication and division problems. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a restful weekend! 

 

Home learning: Please practice counting in twos, threes fives and tens. Use 

the splat square to do this. Choose a colour and tap the numbers as you 

count. What patterns do you notice? I have also set some My Maths to 

practice your 2’s, 5’s, and 10’s timetables. 

Reading: Please try to keep up your reading five times a week! Remember, 

it can be as little as 5 minutes a day  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/paint-the-squares

